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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

It's been a quiet week.  The weather was a little cool, but the weather service

says it's going to get a lot warmer.  I went to one of our local tower sites and

started repairing, or installing, new radio equipment.  One of the local GMRS

(General Mobile Radio Service) repeaters that went off the air in the wind storm

in June of last year went back on the air yesterday.  The GMRS repeater uses

split sites, so receiver needed to be replaced.  After getting the GMRS repeater

back on the air, I repaired the Remote Receiver for the WCEC (Wood County

Emergency Communications) voice repeater on 147.255 MHz.  I received a telephone

call from the Wood County 4-H camp officials about the contract for the use of

the 4-H camp building for the Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest on October 14th.

They said the contract is completed, and can be picked up this coming Wednesday.

Be sure to mark your calendar for the Hamfest.  Don't forget the Charleston ares

Hamfest will be coming up on March 18th.

Sammy, N8SVX, and I are getting close to having a 2.397 GHz band[ass filter

designed and built.  We need the filter to be placed on some of the AREDN

(Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network) Project Nodes.  We think that other radio

services in the close area are overloading the receiver front end of the nodes.

We are hoping the bandpass filters will block the other signals.  At the present

time we have about 50 AREDN nodes in operation in and around the Wood County

area.  Some of the Amateurs are installing different types of systems, or

equipment on the network.  One of the AREDN nodes has an interface with the

DAREN system.  Those who can access the AREDN system can connect into the DAREN

system.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Harold (Sonny)

Jobe, WC8L, needs only one more check-in to make 100.
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